
Energy and Environment Commission 

City of Columbia 

 
Aug. 29, 2018 

 

 

Members of the City Council, 

 

Last night (Aug. 28), the following motion passed unanimously: 

 

“We request that City Council  ask the Legal Department to draft an ordinance with changes to the 

Waste Haulers ordinance.  The Environment and Energy Commission supports the proposed changes.” 

 

This voted upon after hearing from Steve Callis and reviewing the proposed changes. This motion 

pertains to Sections 13-186 through 13-211, Columbia Code of Ordinances.  If you do not have a copy 

of Steve Callis' proposed changes, please notify me. 

 

I ask that you act accordingly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ken Midkiff 

Chair, Environment and Energy Commission 

 

 


